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The snail-like pace of the legislature was a welcome change from the hustle and bustle of last 

week.  Lawmakers limited their actions to overriding the Governor’s vetoes on election bills, as 

well as taking up bills that would amend the State Constitution and local bills that affect fewer 

than 15 counties.  Neither of these type of bills goes to the Governor for action.   

Several proposed amendments to the State Constitution were considered by lawmakers this 

week.  The public will vote in the November General Election on any constitutional amendment 

approved by the legislature this session.   

The General Assembly plans to wrap up its business for the short session by the end of next 

week. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Legislative Affairs Director Susanna 

Davis at 919-825-2717 or susanna.davis@ncdps.gov. 
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